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Dear Sirs

| am writing in support of the attached letter from the Green Lantau Association. Please do take
the time to remember that Lantau is of great benefit to Hong Kong in terms of providing green
respite for Hong Kong residents as well as a destination for tourists.

Please ensure that any development is planned and implemented with full concern for sustainable
environmental preservation. In any development, please consider natural alternatives and methods
minimise the spoilage that comes from introducing too many unnecessary and unwanted concrete
structures.

Please do make all members of the Panel on Planning, Lands and Works aware of my support for the
position of Green Lantau Association and the Living Islands Movement.

Thank you

Gwyneth MacCormick
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